
 
Will Weston – Hop Doctor 
 
Will has been an invaluable asset to our brewery during his (near 5 months) time here as a 
locum brewer.  
 
Will stepped easily into our brewery with a level of professionalism and expertise that 
immediately put us at ease, entrusting our equipment and recipes to him. From the beginning, 
it was evident that he possessed a deep knowledge of brewing processes, water chemistry, 
ingredients, and the art of crafting great beers. His commitment to maintaining the high 
standards of our brewery was unwavering. 
 
During his time with us, Will demonstrated an outstanding ability to adapt to our brewing 
techniques and systems. He exhibited a remarkable attention to detail, ensuring that every 
batch of beer he produced met our rigorous taste, appearance, and quality standards. 
 
Will integrated into our brewery team, fostering a positive and collaborative atmosphere 
among our team members, and was instrumental in helping induct new starters into the 
brewing team during a time of change, requiring careful brewing-management to ensure 
continuity in our beers. His willingness to share knowledge and mentor our staff members 
was instrumental in enhancing our overall brewing capabilities, as well as helping to develop 
our brewing and process SOPs. 
 
Will consistently met and exceeded production targets, contributing to the continued success 
and growth of our brewery, aided by his ability to manage complex brewing schedules and 
tasks. 
 
In addition to his technical prowess, Will is a pleasure to work with on a personal level. He is 
personable, approachable, and always willing to go the extra mile. 
 
In summary, I wholeheartedly endorse Will as an exceptional and highly skilled brewer. His 
knowledge, expertise, and positive influence have played a significant role in the challenging 
period we have been through together. I have the utmost confidence in his ability to excel in 
any brewing environment and believe they would be an asset to any brewery in need of a 
professional and highly capable locum / consulting brewer. 
 



We are grateful for Will’s time with us and look forward to the possibility of working with him 
again in the future. 
 
Geoff Quinn 
MD, Buxton Brewery Company 
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